
 
 

 

 

 

Notice to Responders 
 

The Village of North Aurora will accept proposals until 4 :00 P.M., April 12, 2022 for 
Construction Management Services for the North Aurora Public Works Facility. Requests for 
Proposals (RFP) can be obtained by downloading the documents from the Village web site at:  
https://northaurora.org/government/rfp-rfq-bidding/ 

 

All proposals must be received via email to jlaskowski@northaurora.org  by 4:00 P.M. April 12, 
2022.  Late proposals will be rejected; no exceptions will be made.  Email Subject Line shall read: 
“North Aurora Public Works Facility RFP” A mandatory pre-proposal meeting will be held on 
March 24, 2022 at 9:00 A.M. 

 

Any and all questions shall be submitted via email to jlaskowski@northauora.org  by 4:00 P.M.  
April 7, 2022.  Answers and addenda, if generated, will be posted to the Village website for 
all proposal holders to view.   No verbal answers will be provided.  

 

The Village of North Aurora reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, to waive any and 
all technicalities, solicit additional proposals, and to make any additional decisions that are 
deemed to be in the best interest of the Village.  
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